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WELCOME!     
And congratulations on your new position here at Orange County Public Schools. 

We just wanted to take a moment to introduce ourselves and let you know how we may 

help you when it comes to construction projects or work being performed at your 

campus. 

The Building Code Compliance Office (BCCO) is responsible for implementing 
procedures mandated by state statute regarding the construction permitting process.  The 
primary aspects of these procedures are accepting applications, conducting plan reviews, 

issuing permits for construction & maintenance (regardless of size and cost of projects) 

and performing inspections.  These efforts all pertain to ensuring compliance with the 

Florida Building Code, Florida Statutes, and Florida Administrative Codes as they relate 

to construction at all OCPS educational and ancillary facilities. 

Even though most permitting dialog regarding construction projects is communicated 
through the district's client liaisons who are assigned to every school, principal’s 

throughout the district should have an understanding of the process and requirements for 

permitting and performing work at their schools.  If at any time a question or occurrence 
arises that needs clarification regarding a construction related requirement, the BCCO is 
always available during normal business hours to help address them.

Additionally, our website (link shown above) contains a wealth of valuable information 

regarding requirements for construction work at our schools; so please visit it often. It 

even has a Principal’s Corner, specifically designed for your needs.  

Once again, welcome to the district and feel free to contact us by phone or by E-mail to 

answer any questions or concerns you may have. 
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